NES KINDERGARTEN |
ROUND-UP 2023  ::l.-

TUESDAY, APRIL 11TH
..::,. . "':OO _ 6:00 . ..-“"

 Kindergarten Enrollment Packets are available for
pick-up beginning March 21st in the NES office.
. Return completed packets to the front office
anytime or at Round-up on 4/11.
 Attend the Round-up event through the front of the
school for pictures, two classroom "'sneak peaks,"
and lots more!




